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AGENDA ' '
Conrmoents on Febroary mosting athumtes: Jeanne felt good about the discussion moving the Nerwork
away from a formal organizational structure. Rea explained that this moving away from 2 formal -
structure was not wnanimous and stull open for discussion, Although, she does support a iess fonmal
approach. .

Stearing Cnmmittesr  This was a short discussion on the low level of participation from steering
committee members beiween the awarding of the grant and now. There was agreement that present
members, excinding those added at the first planning meeting, would be asked 10 either become more
involved or step down. Karen Murphy recommended that GLU only have one representative. She
agteed o play that role. NOTE TO KAREN, JEANNE and SARA: 1 forgot to mantion this on the
@il Ia relereace © Eprenh commwent that Jeanne and Sam were representing GLU, they ere
actually on in their other profeecional capecity. So we would sppreciste them both staying mvotved
&8 theooselioeg.

We will add new members from the planning meeting in March, if there is interest.

Conferense cali with Jessica Kovam: Jessica, at the request of Rebecca Shriner, has agreed to Ik with
members of the steering committes on & conference call in April (date to be determined). The ageuda
for this meeting has also not been se. We will get back 10 you all the week of March 21.

Conference Pamning This wus 2 bit of a brainstorming session 10 be continued at the March meeting,
However, some suggestions were given in terms of program ideas. Tupius included developing kaders,
"What's poing co with women fs the Basin,” "How ® work together at & regious] and ernational
lovel," initistion (encrmous)- thers is & wealth of peoplc who don't know cach othes or soo thomacives
&8 part of & iarger movemeni, menkwisg 0 cocourage potential leaden, skills training - facilitation,
compuicrs, public speakiag, cnganidug, e

Criher ideas were to dovekop & clear COreat Lakes consclousness, provide a biblography of information,
and provide nemes of people to obtain assistance from.

Various facilitators were namcd as possibilities - Marty Fluharty, Dianne Russel, Shar Elasia (Bea, I
doo't think I goi the spelitng right). We are looking for other possidiiaes. Hea voluntesred to put
together 3 list of questions to be given to candidates to help us chose the team.

Kathy listed a series of things that need te be done o pull off the conference 10 be scheduled for
Seprember 9-11, 1994. Compils Uist of purtitipant, ideatify speakers and Bucllitatore, identify location,
Bet 8p program, mail out favitions, do seedin work, and canry oat registration. The group suggested
that the March meeting group showid talk in more deiail about this. Bea suggested we "video
document” the conference and also video document work being dope in the communities represented
at the conference, ‘Ihe group also agreed we are targeting approximaiely 150 people. The best
focations in terms of travel would most Hkely-be Chicago or Detroit. Karen suggested we set up
subcommiiicss to camy out the responsibilities.

At the March meeting we will address fucilitator criteria, develop a draft agenda, identify peopic o
video iape, etc. . ‘
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